Hannah Dale

From: Anna Jones

Sent: 06 October 2020 14:46

To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568 - objections

Dear Woking Planning Authority,

| would like to object to planning application PLAN/2020/0568, for reasons including the following:

o the proposed development height is out of proportion for the area, eclipsing the Victoria Square
development and out of proportion with other surrounding buildings

» the mix of housing provision is not appropriate for Woking's needs - there are not enough family
apartments (3+ beds) or affordable housing included

Thank you for incorporating my views into your decision making,

Anna Jones
Heather Court, Broomhall Road, Woking, GU21 4AP



